United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
2acific Regional Office

IR RETER 10 2800 Cottage Way
Sacramento, California 95825
DEC 0 9 2016
Robin Paige Donoghue
Attorney at Law
Meyers|Nave

555 Fifth Street, Suite 320
Santa Rosa, CA 95401

Dear Mr. Donoghue:
We are in receipt of your letter dated December 6, 2016 regarding the Notice of Application
letter dated November 17, 2016, pertaining to Lytton Rancheria’s request to have /24.12 acres of

real property in Sonoma County accepted into trust.

In your letter, you made a formal request for an additional twenty-nine (29) days extension to
comment on the application. Pursuant to your request, the deadline to provide comments has

been extended until January 23. 2017.

For further assistance on this project, please contact Arvada Wolfin at (916) 978-6069.

Sincerely,
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Regioral Director

cc: Lytton Rancheria
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